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AUGUST GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING- TOMORROW, AUGUST 27 

You can still join nearly 70 of your fellow members at the Chamber general membership luncheon meeting  scheduled 
for tomorrow, Thursday, August 27 at Noon – Kings Creek Country Club – with guest speaker, Delaware Attorney 
General, Matt Denn.  Menu to include Cajun Atlantic Salmon, Chicken Marsala, roasted potatoes, seasonal vegetables, 
and Chef’s selection dessert.  The cost is $16 per person.  Seating at the meeting is limited; reserve your seat now by 
contacting Joy at 302-227-2233 ext. 14 or joy@beach-fun.com. 
 
VISITORS GUIDE ADVERTISING INFORMATION 

There is still time to place your advertising in the 2016 Official Area Visitors Guide.  140,000 Guides are scheduled to 
be printed and are mailed out in response to mass marketing advertising placed in publications such as Oprah, 
Woman’s Day and Good Housekeeping, to name a few.  The Guides are also distributed locally.  For details, contact 
Meghan at 302-227-6446 or meghan@beach-fun.com.  Additional advertising starts as low as $160! 

FROM JUNIOR ACHIEVEMENT OF DELAWARE 

Fellow Chamber member Junior Achievement of Delaware is hosting a regional staff conference for 80 JA 
professionals at Atlantic Sands Hotel and Conf. Center Sept. 16-18.  Attendees will be from PA, MD, NY, NJ, CT, 
MA, and D.C.  Promote your business by contributing an item to the conference “Goody Bag,” for each 
attendee.  Promotional items, coupons, free samples, and special offers redeemable during the conference are 
encouraged!  Fewer quantity, higher value items will be given as incentives and door prizes.  Gift Certificates and In-
Kind merchandise contributions are tax-deductible.  Please indicate a donation value if you would like a receipt.  For 
more information contact Rob Eppes at rob@jadel.org.  JA of Delaware staff will be able to pick up items on the 
evening of September 15, or you can forward your items to:  Junior Achievement of Delaware, 522 S. Walnut Street, 
Wilmington, DE 19801.   

SLAM DUNK TO THE BEACH – DECEMBER 27-29, 2015 
Cape Henlopen High School – come see the nation’s top talent – buy a 3-day pass before September 7 and receive a 
free t-shirt.  For more information visit www.slamdunktothebeach.com. 

EPWORTH CHURCH SEEKS FOOD TRUCK VENDORS 
Beginning in September, Epworth Church will host twice monthly food truck events in their parking lot on Holland 
Glade Road.  Epworth’s location and ample parking lot make it an excellent spot for this type of event.  Interested food 
truck vendors should contact Susan Selph at 302-245-6193. 

2015 DEWEY GOES PINK – “THE GUGIE RUN” AT THE STARBOARD TO BENEFIT DELAWARE 

BREAST CANCER COALITION – SATURDAY, OCTOBER 3 
Saturday, October 3 – registration begins at 9:30 AM – race at 12:00 Noon.  Bring a silent auction item to the 
Starboard on Wednesday, September 16 between 5:30 and 7:30 PM and enjoy complimentary food, cocktails and 
good times.  For silent auction information, contact Kelly at 302-228-3701 or kellydewey@comcast.net.  For race 
sponsorship information, contact monty@thestarboard.com. 

BEEBE HEALTHCARE 100
TH

 ANNIVERSARY KICK-OFF – SEPTEMBER 30 

The 100th Anniversary celebration will officially kick-off on September 30th, 2015 in the front of the original Shaw 
Building at Beebe’s main campus (Savannah Road, Lewes), with a Historic Marker Unveiling and community 
reception from 5 - 7 PM.  All are encouraged to attend this milestone event, and be a part of Beebe history! 
Date: Wednesday, Sept. 30, 2015 from 5 – 7 PM.  What: Marker unveiling ceremony and refreshments to follow.  
Attire: Casual / Come as you are!  *Street will be closed to this special gathering.  For more details about the 100th 
Anniversary events and projects visit:  www.beebehce.org.    
For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website – www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, please give Carol a 

call on the member hotline – 227-6446 or her cell phone at 542-7547. 


